Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager
Shuttle Express — C-975

800 SW 16™ Street

Renton, WA 98057

December 7, 2017

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attn: Records Center

PO Box 47250

Olympia WA 98504-7250

RE: TC-171170 Revised Notice

Dear Mr. King:

Shuttle Express submits the attached replacement notice for docket TC-171170 and respectfully asks that the
previous notice be withdrawn. This notice reflects missing language stating the requested effective date of the
changes, as required by WAC 480-30-316(3)(d). The revised notice is currently in the process of being published
to our public website replacing the withdrawn notice originally submitted December 1, 2017.

Contact Information for this transmittal:

Wesley Marks

800 SW 16 St.

Renton, WA 98057

(425) 981-7065 - Phone
(425) 981-7071 - Fax
wmarks@shuttleexpress.net

Respectfully,

Digitally signed by: Wesley A Marks

DN: CN = Wesley A Marks email = wmarks@shuttleexpress.net
e S ey a r S C = US O = Shuttle Express, Inc. OU = Accounting Manager

Date: 2017.12.07 11:54:15 -08'00'

Wesley A. Marks
Director of Compliance and Shared Services
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